
Spring baseball season has
started!

Crews have continued mowing and
maintenance at City Hall, Fire Station,
Police Department, Animal Services, City
Park, and the park ballfields.

OTHER NEWS

 

Parks staff have received a tremendous amount of positive
feedback about the new playground. Guests have been

stopping staff members to share their appreciation, and the
parks manager has fielded numerous calls praising the

playground and how much people are enjoying it.
Additionally, we've learned that second graders at Staples
Elementary shared their excitement and love for the new

playground during a daily class assignment.

A total of 68 yards of topsoil has been
delivered to the new playground area,
with an additional 22 yards sent to the
baseball swing set area. In addition, 8
pallets of sod grass are scheduled for
delivery shortly. This will complete the
landscaping for the playground and
help prevent erosion along its borders.

Mowing

Park Updates 
The playground is complete and is open
for public use! The park crew is still
working on repairing irrigation zones and
landscaping around the playground areas
now that construction is complete in that
section of the park. Parks Dept will host a
grand opening on May 24th to celebrate
all the park improvements. 

Site Amenities
The shade structure for the splash pad is
scheduled to be completed  around April
17th. 
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Irrigation zones around the
park playground need to be

relocated due to the
construction of the new

playground. Work has
already begun to move the

zones to the appropriate
areas.   

 I took my kids to the
Joshua Park just yesterday

to go and play at the
playground, and they

absolutely loved it. There
are so many awesome

features over there that
are kind of unique and

different. It reminds me of
the Dream Park in Fort
Worth, but like a mini

version will definitely be
back. 


